
 

 

Presbytery Mini-Conference Feedback 

March 2-3, 2018 

St. Andrew Presbyterian Church, Billings 

 

 

The Presbytery seeks to fulfill our vision (printed on your docket & on our website).  

Hearing from you is essential in understanding you, how we are doing and what the 

Holy Spirit may be up to in our midst!  Please help us by filling out this form. 

 

Name & Church ____________________________________ 

 

Rob Hagan “Culture of Generosity” Workshop   

What was helpful and what was your take away from this workshop? 

 

 

 

What information from the Presbyterian Foundation would be helpful for your 

congregation? 

 

 

 

Plenary Session Friday with Stan Ott 

What was helpful and what was your take away from this workshop? 

 

 

 

John Patterson “Called to Life” Workshop 

What was helpful and what was your take away from this workshop? 

 

 

 

George Goodrich “Christian Discipleship” Workshop  

What was helpful and what was your take away from this workshop? 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Saturday Morning Plenary with the Young Adults and Growing Young   

What was helpful and what was your take away from this workshop and conversation? 

 

 

 

 

Stan Ott reminds us that we are Loved – Called – Equipped – Sent.  Complete this 

sentence; I would like to learn more about . . .  

 

 

 

 

As you think about the Growing Young material, what are some points that would be 

helpful to you and your congregation as you move forward? Again, complete this 

sentence:  I would like to learn more about . . .  

 

 

 

 

Would you/your church be interested in participating in a Growing Young discussion 

group with others?  If yes, please provide contact information. 

 

 

 

 

What training or resources would be helpful for your church in connection with 

training for Elders and Leaders in the congregation? 

 

 

 

 

What things did you find positive about this mini-conference? 

 

 

 

 

Your suggestions? 


